
Austin, L nette W 

From: Vega, Sandra ~ 
Wednesday, October 09, 2002 4:11 PM 

Avino, Jorge ------rtJ ( ent: 

( 

.o: 
Cc: Austin, Lynette W; AIA Richard K Johnson (E-mail) , 

FW- Old Virginia Key Beach Park - 83282 - Wetland & Environmental Permit 5 Subject: 

FYI, Thanks. Sandra 

-----Original Message----- a/-- /<, 
from: Geodrge dPerez, P.E., President [mailto:george@leiterperez.com] /'

1 

~ / //"' .. ~'l--· , 
Sent: We nes ay, October 09, 2002 1.57 PM {) c, / r·) .,t 
To: Vega, Sandra 1\.... . ·-" " -' ,\ ' 

Subject: Re: Old Virginia Key Beach Park - B3282 - Wetland & Environmental Permit \ V {; t· , 
/ '-'' ) ,\ / 

,, ~ · J / 
,.-1j'/ 

I have set up a meeting · h DERM Coastal Section for next Thursday 10/17 /02 at 9:30,A M 
with Ms. Joanne Clingerman; all are welcome. Best / 

,., I 

----- Original Message ----- _ . . \ f ( 
from: "Vega, Sandra" <SVega@ci.miami.fl.us> . ,,,. ).,'I J.;v 

7 £! ':> / 
To: 11 AIA Richard K Johnson (E-mail)" <J AAIARCH@BELLSOUTH.NET> .,., 

;: "Avino, Jorge" <JAvino@ci.miami.fl.us>; "Austin, Lynette W" <LAustin@ci.miami.fl.us>; "P. E. 
George L. Perez (E-mail)" <george@leiterperez.com>; "Albert R. Toussaint (E-mail)" 
<ARTOUSAINT@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2002 12:34 PM 
Subject: Old Virginia Key Beach Park - B3282 - Wetland & Environmental Permit 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

As a result of the meeting with Mr. George Perez, the following Items were 
agreed: 

\J 

Item #1. The determination of the Wetland location is an unknown issue in the project that r,-· 

needs to be clarified before any design proposal can continue and develop. \ \. .. v~.~~:·' ~ • · \ 

Item #2. The main objective is to avoid the interference of wetland area and the proposed 
design. 

em #3. Mr. George Perez will get in contact with DERM Coastal Section and have the 
information of the wetland area. 

1 

', / 



Item #4. Once the wetland area is located, a new meeting will be scheduled to continue the 
discussion of the civil design alternative and the environmental permitting that is going to be 

( 1volved. 

Item #5. Mr. Perez explained that environmental permitting services are not part of his 
contract. Mr. Avino advised that if this service is required, a fee proposal shall be presented. 

Item #6. Mr. Perez will contact Ms.Vega to coordinate time, date and place of next meeting. 

Best Regards 

Sandra Vega. 
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